

Letter from Bettino Craxi to Pietro Adonnino (Rome, 5 April 1985)

Caption: On 5 April 1985, the President of the European Council, Bettino Craxi, writes to Pietro Adonnino, Chairman of the Committee for a People's Europe, praising the work carried out in the drawing up of the report on 'a People's Europe'.

Source: Bulletin of the European Communities. 1985, No Supplement 7/85. Luxembourg: Office for official publications of the European Communities.

Copyright: (c) European Union, 1995-2012

1/2

4a49-87d9-23810819a033.html **Publication date:** 13/09/2012

13/09/2012



Letter from Bettino Craxi to Pietro Adonnino (Rome, 5 April 1985)

Dear Mr Adonnino,

Back in Rome from the European Council in Brussels, which approved the interim report of the Committee on a People's Europe of which you are chairman, I should like to express, on my own behalf and on behalf of my colleagues in the European Council, my appreciation of the work that has been done.

As you know, the Council approved the practical proposals put forward in the interim report and the guidelines for the Committee's future work in preparation for the European Council in Milan.

In the course of the Brussels proceedings I noted wide agreement on the hard work put in by the Committee and on the constructive approach followed in dealing with the problems coming within its terms of reference. The unanimous feeling was that the Committee had worked well and that the results obtained were of great importance.

Wishing you continued success in carrying out the Committee's brief and looking forward to learning in due course of the new proposals put forward, I remain yours sincerely.

2/2

Bettino Craxi

Rome, 5 April 1985

13/09/2012